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Dear Richmond Community:

I am pleased to announce that Stacy Eto has been named the 
new principal of Richmond Elementary School for the 2023-24 
school year. Stacy comes to PPS from the North Clackamas School 
District, where she is currently working as principal of Clackamas 
High School.

She began her career in education as a sixth-grade teacher in the 
Tigard-Tualatin School District. After ten years in the classroom, 
she moved on to administrative work, serving as Assistant 
Principal at North Clackamas’ Dual Language Immersion Spanish Middle and High Schools. 
As both an educator and administrator, she has dedicated herself to championing a wide 
range of equity-focused organizations, including BIPOC staff and Latinx parent affinity 
groups; Asian and Pacific Islander and Black student unions; and Parent Advocates of African-
American Students committee.

A third-generation Japanese American and fluent Japanese speaker, Stacy earned her 
Bachelor of Arts degree from Portland State University, her Master of Education degree with a 
focus in teaching and learning in elementary from the University of Oregon, and her PK-12 
administrator license from Concordia University. 

Please join me in welcoming Ms. Eto as the principal of Richmond Elementary.

Sincerely, 
Dr. Jon Franco, Chief of Schools

Stacy Eto


